

CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT

Municipal Hall, 1229 Esquimalt Road, Esquimalt, B.C. V9A 3P1 Website: www.esquimalt.ca Email: info@esquimalt.ca Voice: (250) 414-7100 Fax: (250) 414-7111

Via email to: rsmith@crd.bc.ca

February 12, 2021

Russ Smith Senior Manager, Environmental Resource Management Capital Regional District 625 Fisgard Street Victoria, BC V8W 2S6

Dear Mr. Smith:

Thank you for presenting your Solid Waste Management Plan at the January 25th Township of Esquimalt council meeting. At our February 1st meeting, unanimous approval was given by council re: early budget approval to study the implementation of Integrated Resource Management.

As our next council meeting is not until February 22nd, we are unable to formulate any comments to meet your requested deadline of February 15th. Following the February 22nd meeting comments will be further developed and forwarded to you.

This letter constitutes that the Township will have more detailed comments to be forwarded to the CRD at a later date and request it be included in the collection of feedback you are gathering from CRD municipalities.

Yours truly,

Barbara Desjardins

Darbara Degardins

Mayor